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As we look forward to 
spending time with our 
families in the upcoming 
weeks, and reflecting on all 
that we are thankful for, I 
want to take a minute and 
say how thankful I am for 
each of our CUMC Preschool 
students! Your children are 
so full of joy and truly 
represent God’s love.  I hope 
that you will enjoy our 
upcoming Thanksgiving 
break with your family. 

 We have a lot of exciting 
events coming up as 2016 
comes to a close. Please 
refer to the dates below as 
well as the communications 

sent from your child’s 
teacher. Please let me 
know if you have any 
questions or concerns, as I 
am happy to help if I am 
able!  

Tiffany Lehman 
Preschool Director 
tlehman@carmelumc.org

 
 
 
 

Greetings!  

LaBraid Pickup!  

Thank you again for 
your participation in 

this event. Please join 
us in the FLC (gym) on 
November 17th to pick 

up your orders. 
Orders will be 

available at 1:00.  
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 11-17-16 LaBraid 
pick up day 

 November 23-25th 
Thanksgiving 
Break No School 

 December 8th 
CUMC Preschool 
Christmas Program 
6:00-7:00                                                              

 

 

 December 17th-
January 2nd No 
school (This is a 
calendar change!) 

 January 11th 
Picture Retakes 

 January 23rd 
Registration begins 
for 2017-2018 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Important 

Preschool Dates 

 

 

Thank you!  

A HUGE thank you to all of our families and to 
Greek Tony’s Pizza and Subs for hosting a dining 
out fundraiser for the preschool. I hope that you 
enjoyed the delicious food as much as my family 
and I did. We plan on visiting Greek Tony’s often in 
the future for their pizza and of course their 
BREADSTICKS!   

Lost and Found 

We have a growing 
collection of lost and 

misplaced items. If you are 
looking for something 

that you have lost, please 
check the clear container 
near the preschool office.  
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5th Day Enrichment Option 

 

Carmel United Methodist Preschool is excited to offer a 5th day 
option, starting in January, for all students who are currently 
enrolled in our Pre-K or 4s classes. If you choose to enroll your 
child in this 5th day option, they will join us every Friday from 
9:00-1:00 for enrichment activities and learning. These 
enrichment focused days will rotate through the following topics: 

 Arts and Crafts  
 Themed Fun (Snowmen, Hearts, Cloves, 

Flowers, etc.) 
 Space and Science 
 Sports and Games 

In addition to these enrichment topics, students will continue to 
sharpen their fine motor and social skills along with other 
kindergarten readiness skills. 
 
 
We will only be able to offer this opportunity to the first 18 
students who are interested and we must have at least 12 
students to run the program.  
 
Additional information and registration forms went home in your 
child’s backpack on Tuesday. Please feel free to stop by the 
preschool office to register or inquire about this program.  
 

Christmas Program!  
Don’t forget about our CUMC Preschool Christmas Program! Our 
students are working on their Christmas songs with Ms. Brenda 
and are excited to share them with you on December 8th at 6:00. 
We ask that you drop your child off at their room at 5:45 in order 
to get their costumes on. We will begin the program at 6:00 in 
the sanctuary. Please plan to join us for refreshments in the 
gathering area following the performance! 


